
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1  

OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

NOTICE OF WATER RATE HEARING 

 

 The Board of Commissioners of Public Utility District No. 1 will hold a public 

hearing to consider rates for the following water systems: 

 

 Granite Shores / Sacheen 

 Greenridge 

 Holiday Shores 

 Lazy Acres 

 Riverview 

 Sandy Shores 

  

 The public hearing will take place at 10:15 a.m., October 2, 2018, during the 

regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners. The hearing will be held at the PUD 

Administrative Building, Newport Conference Room, 130 N. Washington, Newport, 

Washington. 

 

 The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

 

   Karen Willner 

   Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

 

 

Published in the Newport Miner September 19 and 26, 2018 

 

Published in Selkirk Sun September 27, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


